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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

 

 
 
 

JUMBLE JAR COMPETITION 
We were so impressed by the 
amazing Jumble Jar entries – 
well done to everyone! The 
final winners for each class 

were: 
EYFS – Finn H; KS1 – Levi;  

LKS2 - Annabel; UKS2 – Theon. 
Prizes will be awarded in 

Celebration Worship on Friday. 
 

FINAL CALL FOR 
DECORATIONS! 

A reminder that all 
Christmas tree decoration 

entries need to be in by 
the end of today. Thank 

you! 

KS1 SEALIFE CENTRE VISIT 
– NEW DATE 

We are pleased to have 
been able to reschedule 
this visit to Friday 15th 

December. Please speak to 
Mrs Beattie or Mrs Wilcox 

if you have any queries. 
 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 
A reminder of some key events over the next two weeks: 

Wednesday 13th December – EYFS/KS1 Nativity in Church @ 2pm 
and 6pm 

Wednesday 20th December – KS2 Carol Service in Church @ 2pm and 
6pm 

Friday 22nd December – Christmas Celebration Day (own clothes and 
collection from school, Church or village hall – separate letter to be 

posted on Dojo this week). 
 
 

LOCAL FESTIVE FUN 
As Christmas approaches, you may find it 

interesting to take a look at 
https://visitworcestershire.org/blog/magic
al-christmas-days-out-in-worcestershire to 

find out about festive events that are 
going on in the local area. 

THANK YOU TO HOME FARM! 
A huge thank you to Home Farm 
Christmas Trees in Spetchley for 

donating our fantastic Christmas tree 
this year, and for loaning us the giant 

one for the Christmas Fayre too! A 
fabulous local business. More 
information can be found at 

https://homefarmchristmastrees.co.uk/.  

WEEKLY WELL DONES! 
Well done to the following 

children, who were nominated 
for the outstanding worker 

award on Friday: 
EYFS: Millie; KS1: Wyatt; LKS2: 

James S; UKS2:Pippa . 
We are also very proud of these 
children who have been spotted 

demonstrating our Christian 
values: 

EYFS: Emma; KS1: Miles; LKS2: 
James S; UKS2: Thomas K. 

 

FESTIVE CHEER 
What a brilliant time was had by all on Friday evening at our Christmas 
Fayre. Thank you so much to the Friends for organising this event for 

our school community, and to all the volunteers – children, 
parents/carers, staff and wider family members – who helped to bring it 
all together so magically. As I always say, the Himbleton community is a 

special one! 

PARENT GOVERNOR 
VACANCY 

A reminder that the deadline 
for parent governor 

nominations is Friday 15th 
December. 

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
A reminder that this is the 

final week of extra-curricular 
clubs.  

A letter will be sent home 
today outlining the Spring 

Term offer. 

Monday 8th January 2024 is a 
Teacher Education Day. Children 
return to school on Tuesday 9th 

January. 
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